
 
 

  

Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services Office 

 

Date: June 13, 2013  
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Resolution to Ratify the Refunding of Prior Bonds 
 

At the time the June 17, 2013 Board of Education regular meeting agenda packet 
was sent to the Printing Dept., the Refunding of Prior Bonds was not complete. If 
this transaction occurs by the time of the June 17 meeting, we will have this 
ratification available for approval. 
 
Thank you.  

 
 
 


